
We are excited about our upcoming bake sale and are seeking contributions of baked goods. All 

donations are welcome and gratefully received. 

As we are an allergy aware school, it is important that: 

 NO NUTS are included in any ingredients or donations (whether shop bought or

home-made).

 For all donations brought into school, a full and comprehensive list of ingredients

must be sent into school that can be displayed when the item is on sale.

 If your donation to the bake sale is vegan, gluten-free etc., please include an

additional label of ‘vegan’, ‘gluten-free’ etc.

Please bring your home-made or shop bought contributions, along with a list of ingredients to 

the school office on Thursday 13th February or Friday 14th February 2025. All containers 

need to be labelled with your child’s name and class. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Our PTA are having a bake sale on Friday 14th February 2025 

to raise funds to support our pupils in school. 


